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Letter to the editor: Day of Caring gratitude
Sep 18, 2019

As one of many area organizations benefiting from the hard work of approximately 1,000 volunteers
on the recent Day of Caring, Christ Church in Millwood wishes to extend our deepest thanks to
United Way of Northern Shenandoah Valley for spearheading this event.

Building community is one of the greatest gifts that we can give one another, and on that day there
was a wonderful amount of community building taking place throughout our region. Our church
received a tremendous boost from the dedicated volunteers who gave of their time here in Millwood,
and I have no doubt that experience was shared by everyone participating.

We as a congregation not only believe but live out the words of Matthew 25: "Truly I tell you, just as
you did it to one of the least of these who are members of my family, you did it to me." All of the
volunteers who gave up their day to participate were very visible signs of putting those words into
action. On this Day of Caring, many wonderful things were accomplished for our community — for
our wider family — here in the Northern Shenandoah.

The Rev. Matt Rhodes

rector, Christ Church

Millwood


